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P U B L I C    N O T I C E 
 
 Due to the Chairman and Vice Chairman not being able to attend the Regular Meeting of 

the Perquimans County Board of Commissioners on Monday, June 5, 2023, the Board of 

Commissioners, at their May 1, 2023 meeting, voted to move only the June meeting from 

Monday, June 5, 2023, to Tuesday, June 6, 2023, at 7:00 p.m.  The July meeting will return to 

the first Monday of each month unless it falls on a holiday.  Then, they meet on the following 

Tuesday. 

If you have any questions, please contact the County Manager’s Office at (252) 426-

8484. 

 

  Frank Heath   

  Frank Heath, County Manager 

 
 
 

Posted:  May 3, 2023 
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CHAIRMAN 
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JAMES W. WARD 

W. HACKNEY HIGH, JR. 
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